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0il Conservation Commission
P. O, Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Dear Randy:

This will advise that the J. R, Cone, Anderson No, 1 well located in
Unit I of Section 21, T-21-S, R-37-E, was disconnected from El1 Paso Natural
Gas Company's system on July 17, 1959, in order for the operator to use for
gas lift purposes,

Yours truly,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

D. B. Gillit
Dispatching Department

DBG:bjc

cc: J. R. Cone
1706 Great Plains Life Building
Lubbock, Texas

Mr. Elvis Utz
0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

F. N. Woodruff
El Paso Natural Gas Company
El Paso, Texas




